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MEMO 
 

TO:  All Building Officials in Miami-Dade County 

 

FROM: Jaime Gascon, Assistant Director 

  Board and Code Administration Division 

 

DATE: June 22, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of NOA Removals  

 

17-0615.03 Eco Window Systems, LLC 

18-0129.14 Eco Window Systems, LLC 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

This is to inform you of the removal of the referenced NOAs as of May 29, 2020 and June 12, 2020, 

respectfully.  The removals were due to an error in the material specification of the hinges and 

connecting angle components of the Series 850 Glass & Aluminum Sectional Garage doors being 

specified different than was tested. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Helmy A. Makar, P.E., 

Product Control Section Supervisor at 786-315-2590. 

 

Thank you for your attention on this matter. 


